
JULY 2023 

WOOSTER UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

DATES 

 

 

YOUTH 

NEEDED            

TO RUN                       

craft & 

RECREATION 
 

WUMC kids will follow the Food Truck Party                     

VBS curriculum this summer. Youth are needed to help 

run the recreation and/or craft portion each Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 
WUMC will collect school 

supplies for our neighbor 

Cornerstone Elementary 

from July 23-August 20.  

Bring donations to the 

red wagon in Wesley 

Hall!  

Complete list of                      

requested supplies              

available at 

woosterumc.org (click 

the School Supply Drive 

button on the homepage). 

Pastor David is eager to meet WUMC families with children 

or youth in the home. To do that, he is hosting two                     

PIZZA WITH THE PASTOR lunches, one on July 16                          

and one on July 23.  

Come to the Morton Room following worship on one of these 

dates to enjoy lunch with the Rittgers family! Signing up at 

the “What’s Up at WUMC?” table or RSVPing to Lisa 

(330.466.3980) will help us with ordering enough pizza! 


